
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 21/01/2022 5:12:16 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

21/01/2022 

MR Steven Chapman 
ST 
NSW 

RE: Mod2021/0816 -8  Forest Road WARRIEWOOD NSW 2102 

I'm against this. Far too much overdevelopment in the Northern Beaches. This just seems 
inappropriate to me. It's a bushfire zone, it'll cause traffic mayhem, I can't understand what this 
development would bring to the community. Can't see one reason to go ahead, other than 
corporate greed and corruption. 
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